
Dear National Trail Families: 

The State of Ohio, the Governor, the Ohio Department of Education, and other state-level 

defendants to a class action lawsuit have reached a proposed settlement and have requested our 

District's assistance in informing students and parents of the proposed settlement. A link to the 

settlement is below. To be clear, our District is not a defendant in this lawsuit and is not 

accused of any wrongdoing in this lawsuit.  

We are sharing this information as a courtesy to the Ohio Department of Education and our 

community: 

  

 

Thank you. 

 


